

 $Contribution\ recognized$

Photo by Thelma Hiuse

At a recent meeting of the Brooksdale Women's Institute, Irene Matheson, centre, of RR Embro, was presented with a certificate of merit by Mary Munroe, right. The address weread by Janet Lange, left. The certificate recognizes years of active work and outstand contribution to the group.



Tree planters at work

Photo by Thelma Hiuser

One of the annual events organized by the Boy Scouts is Trees for Canada. About 20 scouts and cubs from the 1st Embro Pack, their leaders and parents recently planted 500 Norway spruce trees at the Harrington Conservation Pond. From left, scout Colin Campbell, 11, and cub Brian Innes, 8, are shown at work.